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August 8, 2023 
 
 
 
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE:  In the Matter of the Application of Americam Movers LLC for a Permit to Operate as a 
Motor Carrier of Household Goods – Docket TV-190858 

 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On May 18, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued Order 02, Extending Provisional Period in Docket TV-190858. Order 02 extended 
Americam Movers LLC’s, (Americam or Company) application for provisional household goods 
operating authority for good cause, to allow the Company to demonstrate compliance with Order 
01, by completing a random alcohol test. 
 
On October 13, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) completed a focused review of Americam’s 
random testing program and determined that the Company has complied with the random testing 
requirements. 

Staff finds that Americam has satisfied the conditions of Order 01 and the conditions for 
permanent household goods moving authority. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Sharp, Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, 
Transportation Safety at jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov or at (360) 701-1603. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mathew Perkinson 
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety  
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